

The Borders Partnership of Schools Barnby & North Cove and Glebeland Primary Schools



Academy Head: Mrs Louise Scott. Email: head@bordersprimary.org

4th January, 2022

Dear Families

Welcome to 2022. We are really looking forward to welcoming you all back tomorrow.

I would like to thank you all for your continued support during a time where we are still finding ourselves in the midst of Covid. We know that for some the past few weeks and the forthcoming weeks have and may bring a sense of worry, but we continue to do all we can to provide a safe environment for your children to be in. We want your children to be in school.

It is amazing how resilient children are and to see them thoroughly loving school warms our hearts. I cannot emphasise, more now than ever, how important it is for children to be in school. Not just for their learning but to be with their peers and friends when this has been so restricted over the last two years.

I am sure that you have watched with earnest the announcements by the Government and their emphasis on protecting face to face learning as much as possible.

I thank you for your patience whilst we finalise our plans in line with the guidance updates we are receiving from Suffolk County Council today. You will be receiving information regarding the Covid measures in school ahead of tomorrow's opening.

In the meantime, I wish you the best of health and fulfilment for the forthcoming year.

Kindest wishes, Mrs Scott

Ambition Community Excellence Positivity Respect

Barnby & North Cove Primary School, The Street, Barnby, Beccles, Suffolk, NR34 7QB

Email: office.bnc@bordersprimary.org Telephone: 01502 476230. www.barnbyandnorthcoveprimaryschool.org.uk
Glebeland Primary School, Beccles Road, Toft Monks, Beccles, Suffolk, NR34 0EW

Email: office.glebeland@bordersprimary.org Telephone: 01502 677354. www.glebelandprimaryschool.org.uk

